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Oppose SB584 

 

Dear Senate Committee on Health and the Citizens of Oregon, 

 

This Bill is not necessary and a waste of tax payers money. It is addressing  two very 

separate issues as well. . The OHA at this point is reaching too broadly and needs to 

be looked at closely.  

 

Look at the Oregon Health Authority’s original intended purpose.  

 

Oppose SB584 


